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April 8, 2010

To: CIML Members

Subject: Invitation to 45th CIML Meeting in Orlando

Dear Colleagues,

| am happy to invite you, on behalf of NIST and the U.S. Department of State, to
Orlando, Florida, to take part in the 45" CIML Meeting, being held from Tuesday,
September 21, 2010, through Friday, September 24, 2010. This invitation is extended
also to the members of your delegation.

Please refer to the OIML website (http://orlando.oiml.org) for additional information,
including information about obtaining a visa for entry into the U.S. We kindly request
that you submit your visa applications promptly to ensure they are processed in a timely
fashion. Please let me know if you need any assistance in this regard.

| look forward to welcoming you in Orlando in September.

Sincerely,

Ll LS

Dr. Charles Ehrlich
U.S. CIML Member

Group Leader,

International Legal Metrology Group
Weights and Measures Division
Technology Services

NIST

100 Bureau Drive, Stop 2600
Gaithersburg, MD 20899

Tel: 301-975-4834
Fax:301-975-8091
charles.ehrlich@nist.gov
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